
Robert J Giraud 
<Robert. J.Giraud Q US 
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1 111 0/03 08:03 PM 

To: "David.Menotti" cDavid.MenottiQshawpittman.com> 
cc: Rich Leukroth/DC/USEPA/USQEPA 

Subject: Re: 1 1/19 Fluoropolymer call 

David and Rich, 

Thanks so much for trying to make 11/19 work. We originally reserved 10 
am to 12N on Monday 11/17 for the fluoropolymer call. 

If we go back to 11/17, I will do everything I can to get a revised 
Appendix B out by first thing in the morning on Monday 11/17, and I think 
we could have a good discussion of Section 6.6 of Appendix C and possibly 
begin discussing Rich's text. 

If you think that a bit more time would come in handy prior to a call on 
11/17, I could make 12N to 2 pm work that day. If all else fails with 
regard to scheduling, I will get something out by 8 am on Monday for a 10 
am call on 11/17. 

Please let me know your thoughts on scheduling this call. 

Thanks again. 

Best Regards, 

Robert 
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